
From:  Amanda.Harding@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk      
Sent:     Thu 22/05/2014 15:56 
To:  Leighton, Gerry <Gerry.Leighton@orr.gsi.gov.uk> 
Cc:     
Subject: FW: Proposed modification to the National Station Access Conditions 2013 

Gerry, 

No comment from Transport Scotland. 

Grateful if you could add me to your distribution list for future consultations. 

Thanks, 

Amanda 
Amanda Harding  
Rail Regulatory Policy Advisor 
Rail Strategy & Finance Team 
Transport Scotland 

For agency and travel information visit our website 
Transport Scotland, the national transport agency 
 In 2014 Scotland Welcomes the World 
To find out more click here 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

From: Leighton, Gerry [mailto:Gerry.Leighton@orr.gsi.gov.uk]  

Sent: 08 May 2014 11:24 

Subject: Proposed modification to the National Station Access Conditions 2013 

We have today issued a consultation in accordance with Condition B6 of the National Station Access 
Conditions 2013 (“NSACs”) to seek your views on a proposed modification to the NSACs 2013 
(England & Wales) and the NSACs 2013 (Scotland). 

The consultation can be found on our website here.  

Please note that the closing date for consultation responses is 17:00HRS on Friday 4 July 2014. 

Regards,  
Gerry Leighton | Head of Stations & Depots and Network Code 
Office of Rail Regulation | One Kemble Street | London | WC2B 4AN 

Web: www.orr.gov.uk | Twitter: @railregulation 
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